
Ermelindo Ehas Aude 
Rua Frnacisco ~4t~e Leitao 360,Ap.8 
Sao Paulo, Brazil 
05414 

Dear Ermelindo 
I am so pleased to learn of your intere$t in 

stoneworking and also learn of the whearabouts of Tom Miller. 

You are fortunate to be located in a country with so much 

archaeolorical resources, you have indeed an exciting future. 

I am more than interested in all stone working techniques and 

if sometime in the future you would like to send some photographs 

I would be most pleased. 

I am sendinf this letter to Lucille Hartin, Idaho 

State University Museum for the publications that you requested. 

Sincerel y Yours, 

Lon Crabtree 
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